
 

 

Dear Westie Friend: 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in the West Highland White Terrier Club of New England, Inc. 

 

 

Below you will find a brief synopsis of our activities, our Code of Ethics, and an application for 

membership. Please take special note of the requirements for membership. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me at:  cstantonrichards@aol.com 

 

 

Thank you again for your interest, and we look forward to meetings with you and your Westie. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cynthia Richards, Corresponding Secretary 

 

WELCOME LETTER 
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